
 
 

 
 

PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 
 
November 29, 2017 
 
Dear Valued Retailer: 
 
Please be advised that NETGEAR, Inc. will be conducting a voluntary recall of its aftermarket 
Outdoor Power Adapter, Model No. VMA4700, in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product 
Safety Commission (CPSC).  Netgear has received seven reports of the outdoor power adapter 
cord melting and overheating, resulting in a fire.  There have been no injuries reported.  
 
Our records indicate that you sold these products.  
 
We note that it is a violation of Federal Law for any retailer to sell, offer for sale, or 
distribute any product covered by this recall.  
 
The public announcement of this recall will be scheduled to go on our website in the next week. 
Please feel free to call us at (866) 243-0513 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday with 
any questions.  
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation in this matter.  
 
 
 
NETGEAR, Inc. 
 
 
 
Press Release-Can’t be issued before we go public.  


